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I support this bill! In order for therapy to be accessible for clients, we all need to 

accept their insurance. Insurance companies need to listen to the experts (the 

behavioral healthcare providers) for what should be covered and for how long. We 

also deserve to be paid what we are worth, and insurance companies need to stop 

viewing their company as a for profit, and instead look at what is needed to support 

client care as their bottom line interest. 


